June 8, 2023

Town of Windsor Board Members:

For the month of May: I was busy with people coming in to see me about their assessments and grievance day. Grievance day was May 23rd and it went well. We had 1 mail - in complaint (which was the court case about West Windsor Dollar General Store) and we had 3 show up for grievance day. We had one person talk for 45 minutes on how I'm not doing his forest exemption correctly and we had two others about their assessments. The board of assessment review changed one assessment.

Normally, over the summer months is my "down time". I tend to get my office organize and do my yearly training in July. I will also be going on vacation for 2 ½ weeks in August.

Thank you,

Becky A. Herzog-Ottens

Town of Windsor Assessor